
Art in Recovery wants to see your art

The New Zealand Army is calling for registrations to their Art in Recovery initiative and will have an exhibition of art works
to recognise service personnel, their families/whānau and their journeys of recovery as told through their own art.

The exhibition will celebrate and recognise New Zealand Defence Force personnel who have been injured, wounded or ill
as part of their service to our country, as well as Families of our Fallen.

Art in Recovery is open to:

Any current or former serving New Zealand Defence Force Injured Wounded or Ill personnel

Any family and friends of current or former serving New Zealand Defence Force Injured Wounded or Ill personnel

Any family and friends of New Zealand Defence Force’s Families of our Fallen

Entries close 1 October 2018 with an art unveiling on 9 November 2018 at Burnham Military Camp.

For more information and to get a registration form email artinrecovery@nzdf.mil.nz (mailto:artinrecovery@nzdf.mil.nz)
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